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Please be advised that the surface sample of the High School water damaged ceiling tiles have been 

analyzed by EMSL Analytical Inc. Results of the laboratory analysis of the area sampled were found to have 

high levels of borne fungi. As a precautionary measure, prior to having the samples analyzed we immediately 

isolated and scheduled for the remediation of the areas to take place yesterday by Consolidated Environmental. 

Upon completion we have scheduled an air quality test to be performed. I will advise you of the findings upon 

receiving them. I thank you for your understanding and appreciate your commitment to our children.  

      Respectfully,  

      Joseph Cirillo  

 

 

 

 
 
 


